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Minutes of July 27, 2021 Meeting 
 

Before the meeting several members met in the parking lot of the Western Development 
Museum for a mini car show. 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Marty Nicholas at 7:05 pm 
 
GUESTS 
 

 Pat Mailloux  55 Meteor Rideau Town Sedan 
 

MINUTES 
 

 Marty asked if there were any errors or omissions for the minutes of the February 2020 
meeting. None indicated. Minutes were M/S byTom Grummett. Carried. 
 
TREASURERS REPORT 
 

Paul Collyer presented the Treasurers report.   The treasurers report was accepted as 
read by Ken Johnson. Carried. 
   
CORRESPONDENCE 
 

 None 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 

 
 Marty Nicholas, Norm Mowles, Randy Stene and Irene Stene met with Joan Carrigan 
and Jason Wall of the WDM.  They are interested in setting up an affiliation with our car club.  
We will meet at a later date to get more details. 
 
 
 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS  
 
 A discussion was held to determine if we pay our fees to the museum as of March 31 
or August 1 because we were locked out until today due to Covid protocal.   A motion was 
made by John Boehmer that we pay our dues starting August 1 and our yearly dues will be 
paid on Aug 1 from now on.  Seconded by Dave Brock,  Carried 
 



Bob McGuire is wanting to step down from his position as merchandiser.  We are looking for 
any volunteer to take his position. 
 
Al Willms gave us an update on the upcoming Swap Meet to be held October 9th in Hall B at 
prairie land park.  An ATM and concession will be added this year.  Ther will be a car corral 
outside.  There are still spots open for vendors to purchase tables and trailer spots indoors. 
 
Jeanette Holder announced that there will be a memorial car show held in Kenaston for her 
late husband on September 5th. 
 
Nokomas car show and parade August 11th. 
 
Prince Albert Klassic Kruizers car show on August 7th 
 
Cruise weekend is on but there will be no car show downtown this year 
 
Long and McQuade car show August 22 
 
Dalmeny Spruce Manor memorial car show for Brian Moore August 15th from 4 to 7  pm. 
 
A plaque was presented to Claude Topping. 
 
 
NUTS & BOLTS 
 
 Tom Grummett has a 66 Lincoln, 68 cougar and a 59 Edsel Ranger for sale  Contact 
Tom for further details  Call306-229-5853 
 
 Bill Fraser has as 18 ft flatbed car trailer with tandem  3500 lb axles front wind break  
9000 lb electric winch with 12 foot battery cables It is good trailer $4600  Phone 306-289-7051
  
 
  50/50 draw $80  Bob McGuire 
 
Meeting Adjourned by Marty Nichols 
 
Following the meeting we had pop and a social 
 

UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS  
 
  The next meeting is at the WDM on Tuesday August 24  at 7:00pm.   

 
    
 
 

*DON’S CEREBELLUM TICKLERS: 
 
An alarm clock is a mechanism used to scare the daylights into you. 

 

 

 

 



 

YOUR 2021 EXECUTIVE TEAM 
 

President –    Marty Nicholas          Cell: 306-612-2241 Email: mnicholasz06@gmail.com 

 
                                                             
Past President –   Bud Small          Cell: 306-227-0080  Email: wbsmall@live.ca  

       
 

Vice President –  Randy Stene     Cell:639-3187492  Email:parklandmotor711@gmail.com 
           
 
Treasurer –           Paul Collyer      Res 306-242-2505 Email: paulcollyer@sasktel.net 
                                                                Cell: 306-370-2900 
 
Secretary –        Irene Stene          Cell: 639-318-6141  Email: parklandmotor711@gmail.com 

                                                                                         
 
   
                One Year Directors                                       ______    Two Year Directors                   

                               
Dave Brock: Cell: 306-717-9952                                    -Al Willms   Res: 306-242-5305 
Email: davebrock@sasktel.net                Cell:306-221-8390 
                                                                                          Email: mercury6772@gmail.com 
  
Rob Minion:  306-221-4888      Dwayne Markewich Cell: 306-715-7887 
Email:  rmgoat@gmail.com    Email dmarkewich@sasktel,net 
 
Neil Doell: Res 306-371-4002    Jerry Lupul:  Res: 306-244-1482 
Email: karad.7@sasktel.net      Cell: 306-221-4309 
        Email: jandrlupul@gmail.com 
 
 
                                                          Social Committee 
         

Norm Mowles – 306-492-7559   nemowles@sasktel.net 
                                  Lloyd Morgan  - 306-221-4642    morganlam1961@gmail.com   
                                         Pam Watt  - 306-477-0523     wiljest@shaw.ca       
 

*Our Club web site address is:  http://www.saaclub.com 
*Provincial club website address is: http://saacc.ca 

*National club web site address is: http://www.naacc.ca 
*Derby Car Project website is: http://www.thederbycarproject.com/ 

 
 
 

The next meeting is August 24 2021 
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